

International Taekwon-Do Federation

Stollgasse 8/2, A-1070 Wien, Austria
Tel. 0222-96 30 35, 96 30 36
Telex 112247 itf a

NEWSLETTER NUMBER 3 of 1987

9th. JUNE

Vth. WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS

The list of results was sent out and you should have received a copy by now. We give our congratulations to all of you who were successful and hope that the others will succeed at a future date. A total of 33 countries were represented by 22 male and 7 female full teams as well as individuals. Many thanks to all of you who participated with especial thanks to the overworked umpires.

We would be extremely grateful to have you write a report on the Championships and to hear of any humorous, or otherwise eventful, moments which happened during your visit to Greece. Please write to us as we would like to include it in the next issue of Human Weapon. We would also appreciate some good photographs and will give a prize for the one we think is best.

VIth. WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS

You are well aware of the problems created by not giving details of numbers of competitors and arrival dates etc. With this newsletter is a copy of the invitation from the Hungarian authorities. To ensure that our planning may be carried out well in advance we ask you to write to the ITF and say whether you will send a male team, a female team, or both. Those of you who need special letters or procedures to get visas for Hungary please write direct to Mr. Harmat Laszlo at 1026 Budapest, II. Endrödi Sandor u. 46/A, Hungary with details of your exact requirements. Otherwise all correspondence should be with the ITF HQ so that we may ensure that everything is dealt with and that we may have details of everything which is happening, and quickly. WE REQUIRE THE INFORMATION ASKED FOR ABOVE BY THE END OF JULY AND ASK FOR YOUR COOPERATION WITH A QUICK REPLY.

Regular information will be sent as it becomes known to us but we advise you all at this time that we must have full details of all competitors, with photographs, including names, weights and items to be competed in by latest lst. February 1988. Should you not do so then you will not be allowed to compete.

VIIth. WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS

Agreement has been given for these to be held in Canada in 1990. You have to admit that we give plenty of advance notification. The plans were outlined at the Directors' Meeting in Athens and they are certainly on a grand scale. Very big plans have been made for at least 60 countries to compete and it will be televised, worthwhile planning your holiday in Canada for 1990.

The VIth. World Championships are also going to be televised and we ask that as many teams as possible from outside Europe compete so that we can gain the maximum amount of publicity.

HUMAN WEAPON /

NEWSLETTER NUMBER 3 of 1987 cont'd

HUMAN WEAPON

You will have received a copy of the introductory issue by now and we enclose a copy of the advert for subscription. As you can see the cost is \$ 12.00 (US) for 1 year or 4 issues. Those of you who sent \$ 5.00 for the issue will, sorry to say, have to pay another \$ 7.00 for the first year. Please send the money to the ITF and we will forward it to the Publisher.

NOTE that all futher subscriptions should be sent to the publisher. Take special note that the magazine is only available through the publisher and since important ITF information will be in the magazine then you should subscribe now.

UMPIRE

We remind you that the International Umpire Class 'A' identification cards are now available. Should you wish to have one, and are qualified, then write to the HQ in Vienna giving details of cert. no. and enclosing 2 passport size photographs.

INVITATIONAL TOURNAMENT

This will be held at the University of Ottawa Gymnasium on Saturday June 27th. 1987. Entry is \$ 3.00 for adults and \$ 2.00 for children. Eliminations at 10 a.m. and finals at 7 p.m.

International Taekwon-Do Federation A-1070 Wien, Stollgasse 8/2, Austria Tel. 0222-96 30 35, 96 30 36, Tix. 112247 ltf a